
Dear Trojans, 
 
We can do this! We’re committed to keeping you safe, in class, and on your way to achieving your goals. 
But we need your help. 
 
MASK UP 
Everyone on campus is required to mask up indoors (and correctly) in the presence of others at all 
ACM locations.   
 
MONITOR FOR SYMPTOMS 
Remember to check for symptoms before coming to any ACM location and report any personal COVID-
19 exposure. Please social distance, wash your hands, wipe down surfaces, and follow other COVID-19 
guidance. 
 
Who do you email or call to report symptoms or exposure?  
Allied Health Students: Cheryl Nelson, 301-784-5671   
Student Athletes: Tommie Reams, 301-784-5264   
All Other Students: Renee Conner, 301-784-5206   
ACM Bedford County Campus Students: Leah Pepple, 814-652-9528, ext. 1-6223   
 
PROTECT YOURSELF/WIN $500  
Unvaccinated individuals have a greater risk of contracting and spreading COVID-19. Talk with your 
medical provider about what may be holding you back. For many, it’s how the vaccines were created; 
this video from Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health explains that process.  
 
Find a vaccination clinic near you to protect yourself. Once you’re vaccinated (or if you already are), 
claim your $100 Campus Bookstore gift card and register to win $500 through our Fall Vaccination 
Lottery. The lottery deadline is 9/30.  
  
Please reach out to a trusted instructor or staff member if you have questions or need assistance or 
email us. Let us know how we can help you succeed. 
  
Wishing you well,  
Dr. Cynthia Bambara 
President, Allegany College of Maryland 
  
  

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://www.allegany.edu/coronavirus/index.html
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w4sUuFBEo2g
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https://www.allegany.edu/coronavirus/vaccination-lottery/index.html
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